
Home Health Provider Hit With
$238,900 HIPAA Penalty
Lincare, a major provider of in-home respiratory care and
other services, will pay $238,900 in civil monetary penalties
for  violating  the  Health  Insurance  Portability  and
Accountability  Act  (HIPAA),  federal  authorities  announced
Wednesday, according to a report by Home Health Care News.

“This marks only the second time that the Office for Civil
Rights (OCR) has imposed civil monetary penalties for a HIPAA
violation. The penalty was challenged but now has been upheld
by an administrate law judge (ALJ),” the report says.

The breach involved a Lincare branch in Wynne, Arkansas, doing
business as United Medical. Faith Shaw worked as a manager
there from 2005 until 2009. Shaw had stored records of 278
patients in her car, which she left behind when she moved out
of her marital home in 2008. Her husband reported finding
those records to the OCR.

Read the article.
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